
DETROIT LODGE NO. 7 
INTERNATIONAL SHIPMASTERS'ASSOCIATION 

DETROIT, MICHIGAN 

 
 
June 23, 2000  
 
TO: Members of Detroit Lodge No.  
 
The lodge's second "2002 Convention" raffle (a trip for 4 on the S/S Lee A. Tregurtha) looks to be 
another big success. The raffle drawing will be held on Tuesday, July 4 at the J.W. Westcott Co. Please 
consider this the last call (REPEAT, LAST CALL!!) for all raffle ticket sales. Ticket stubs should be 
returned to either of the following addresses:  
 
ISMA Detroit Lodge No. 7  
Paul M. Jagenow, Secy-Treas.  
18258 Mayfield  
Livonia, MI 48152  
 
ISMA Detroit Lodge No. 7  
Lee A. Tregurtha Raffle Trip  
Detroit River Station Detroit, MI 48222  
 
With mail delays due to the long Fourth of July weekend, please hurry and get all sold ticket stubs in the 
mail as soon as possible or drop them off at Westcotts. And thanks to everyone in the lodge for a job 
well done!!!  
 
In conjunction with the raffle drawing, a lodge picnic will be held on the grounds of the J.W. Westcott 
Co. A map with directions to Westcotts is enclosed. This Fourth of July picnic will be held rain or shine 
from 12:00 noon to 4:00 pm (or whenever). Tables, folding chairs, hot dogs, sausages and assorted 
beverages will be provided by the lodge. If anyone wants to bring along a dish to pass, please feel free to 
do so. Naturally, the highlight of the picnic will be the raffle drawing. Lodge member Jim Nuzzo, 
Captain of the Lee A. Tregurtha, plans to be on hand and he will have the honor of drawing the winning 
raffle ticket.  
 
Member Alan Flood was interviewed for an article about the lodge raffle that appeared in the June 11, 
2000 edition of the Bay City Times. Thanks to that newspaper coverage, the lodge received numerous 
requests for raffle tickets from the Bay City area. Special thanks to Alan for his extra publicity efforts. 
Member John Polascek was mentioned in the June 20, 2000 edition of the Detroit Free Press regarding 
the recovery of an old anchor from the Detroit River.  
 
Hope to see many of you at the lodge's Fourth of July picnic!  
 
Fraternally yours, 
 
 
Paul M. Jagenow 
Secretary - Treasurer 
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